
Please review the attached chart that shows a Fiscal-Year Comparison of 
Sayville School District Budgets (since the 2004-205 academic year to the 
present), what the amount of State Aid was for each year, and the yearly 
impact on the Homestead Tax Rate.

In the fall of 2008, Wall Street’s fi nancial downturn adversely affected the 
economy at both the national and state levels. During the following budget 
season, Sayville School District acted responsibly by signifi cantly reducing 
spending so that the tax-rate increase was below 2%.  Without Sayville 
School District’s fair share of New York State Aid revenue that is by law 
required to support public education for all, Sayville residents saw a tax rate 
increase despite the School District reductions in spending. 

SEVEN-YEAR COMPARISON

As you can see from the above chart, it is not a spending problem. 
Sayville School has been controlling its spending.  Rather, the loss of 

state aid has created a revenue problem that will impact how Sayville 
can support its excellent programs.


